
Thank you for your continued support of the Holly Springs Cemetery.  Your contributions provide crucial 

help in the maintenance and upkeep of so many of our loved ones in their final resting place.  The HSCA 

Board is committed to preserving the historical integrity and beauty of Holly  Springs Cemetery. 

With this in mind, our annual Wreaths Across America celebration is upon us.  This is a ceremony that 

will occur on December 18, 2021, to honor all veterans laid to rest in our cemetery.  Wreaths are $15 

each and will be placed on your loved one's grave at this ceremony.  We currently have the need for 239 

veteran wreaths in Holly Springs Cemetery.  While any donation is greatly appreciated, many of our 

veterans and their families cannot afford to purchase a wreath.  If inspired, please consider sponsoring 

other veterans on this special day along with your donations.  If  you know of someone/local business 

willing to donate a sponsorship for the event, it would be invaluable.  We are determined to make sure 

every veteran grave is honored at the ceremony.  Please help us make this happen.   

Ways to give to Wreaths Across America 

You can  go to https://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/pages/43242/Overview/?relatedId=43211.  This 

is our online fundraising page.  Click on the "Sponsor" button and follow the steps for the sponsorship 

process.   

Or 

Fill out the sponsorship form and mail it with your check to Wreaths Across America by 

November 29 , 2021.  Make sure Holly Springs' code (TX0445P) is on your form.  

Or 

Fill out the enclosed form, make your check to Wreaths Across America, and mail it to Holly 

Springs Cemetery at P.O. Box 311, Canton, TX  75103.  We will send it in for you with others 

we receive.  If you choose to mail it to us, we must receive it by November 20, 2021. 

  
Wreaths Across America is a 501 (c) (3) organization and Holly Springs Cemetery Association is a 501 (c) 

(13) organization. Your donations are considered tax deductible, charitable contributions to the 

allowable extent of the law. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Holly Springs Cemetery 

With sincerest thanks,                                                                                                                                                        

The Holly Springs Cemetery Association Board 
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